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[Glendale Heights, Illinois] On Thursday, October 21, 2021 at approximately 9:24am, Officers from 
the Glendale Heights Police Department responded to a report of a shot fired inside of a home on the 
300 block of North Ave, Glendale Heights. 
 
A resident reported being threatened with a handgun by a family member. As the victim fled on foot 
the offender fired the handgun. No persons were struck by the projectile and no one was injured. The 
victim did not know if the offender fled the area or stayed inside the home.  
 
SWAT members and Crisis Negotiators from the DuPage Metropolitan Emergency Response and 
Investigation Team assisted in searching the home and the offender was not located.   
 
The offender has been identified and Investigators from the Glendale Heights Police Department are 
continuing to investigate this incident.   
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